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This bill is a massive overreach.  Most rural citizens have a lower income putting 

additional taxes on them when they incur all the cost of their wells would be just 

wrong.  The State of Oregon needs to manage and account for the tremendous 

dollars in taxes they already receive, not ask for more.  No NEW taxes!!! 


